ol (18]
Caroline O'Neill

From: Sue De Vine

Sent: 25 May 2018 10:28

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Planned steam railway in Robertsbridge

Dear Sir or Madam,

I would like to register my objection to the planned railway, most particularly the crossing on the already hazardous
A21 and the impact on wildlife on Moat Farm.

As a teacher, both these aspects gravely concern me in terms of safety and of the threat to the environment our
children are growing up in.

Best wishes,

Sue De Vine
Head of Learnina Support
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